
Friday 26th May 2023 

A Message from Miss Pitts  
Our EYFS pupils have loved having duck eggs and ducklings 

in school over the past week.  They have been excited to come 

in each morning and at first watch them hatch and later to see 

how much they have grown.  I think the highlight of each day 

for pupils (and staff) has been watching them get used to being 

in water and learning how to swim! 

Thank you for your support in using School Grid to pre-order 

school meals - the pupils are enjoying choosing their names on 

the screen in the lunch hall so that the kitchen staff can serve 

their meals.  

Half term starts at the end of today and all pupils return to 

school on Monday 5th June - doors open at 8.40am.  We hope 

that you all have a lovely holiday and that the weather stays 

sunny and warm all week! 

Miss Pitts,   

Head of School  

Attendance this 

week 

Full School  

88.29% 

EYFS/KS1  

Nursery 

95.09% 

RLS 

93.52% 

 

KS2  

6AD 

96.67% 

Important Information 

School doors open at 8.40am.  

School ends at 3.30pm, except on a     

Thursday when it ends at 1.50pm. 

Gates open at 8.30am and 3.10pm daily. 

Gates close at 8.55am daily. 

On Thursday, gates open at 1.25pm. 

School Doors 

• Red Door - Reception 

• Green Door - Year 1/2 

• Yellow Door - Year 3 and 4TW 

• White Door - 4TH 

Contact Us 

Call 01482 794122 

Select option 1 to report absences. 

Select option 2 to speak to a member 

of staff. 

Email: 

Free School Meals vouchers 

 

Vouchers for free school meal    

pupils for over May half term were 

sent out earlier this week via 

Parentmail.   

If you haven’t received these, 

please contact the office today on 

794122 so this can be resolved  

before the start of the holidays. 

Reading Corner 

We are very excited to be taking part in lots of activities at this year's Big Malarkey 

Festival at East Park in partnership with Hull Schools Library Service. 

Tuesday 20th June - Reception - One Camel Called Doug & Hats Off 

Tuesday 20th June - Book Award Voting Day for readers in Y6 

Wednesday 21st June - Year 2 - The Magic Bojabi Tree & Small Voices, Big Noises 

Thursday 22nd June - Y6 writers - Writing with humour & Escape Room 

The Big Malarkey weekend is Saturday 24th and Sunday 25th June. I will be there 

volunteering on Saturday 24th and it would be lovely to see lots of our Griffin fami-

lies. 

Thank you, Mrs Mitchell 

The next Griffin book swap will be on Thursday 8th June 2023 at hometime on the 

main school playground.  We look forward to seeing you there. 

Back to School 

Monday 5th June 2023 - doors 

open at 8.40am. 

School Grid 

Thank you to those parents/carers 

who have already signed up to 

School Grid and have started using 

it to pre-order school meals for your 

child. 

Please ensure that you double 

check what you are ordering and 

that you have checked what your 

child would like each day for lunch. 

Summer 2 2023 dates 

We have been busy planning some events in for Summer 2.  Please see a list below 

for your diary!  More information about each will follow after half term. 

Monday 26th June 2023 Reception Sports Day - 9.15am 

Tuesday 27th June 2023 Year 5 and 6 Sports Day - 9.15am 

Wednesday 28th June 2023 Year 3 and 4 Sports Day - 9.15am 

Thursday 29th June 2023 Nursery Sports Day - 9.15am 

Friday 30th June 2023 Year 1 and 2 Sports Day - 9.15am 

Monday 10th July 2023 Nursery and Reception family picnic - PM 

Tuesday 11th July 2023 Year 1 and 2 family picnic - PM 

Wednesday 12th July 2023 Year 3, 4 and 5 family picnic - PM 

Week beginning 17th July 2023 Transition Week 

Friday 21st July 2023 Year 6 family picnic and graduation - PM 


